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Port Blair dated the 3™ July , 2014
To

1. The Deputy Commissioner
South Andaman District,
Port Blair.

2. The Deputy Commissioner,
Nicobar District,
Car Nicobar.

Sub:- Grant / Renewal of tribal pass to the non-tribals for visiting the
tribal area (reserve area) in A & N Islands — reg.

Sil‘/J"\admn

I am directed to forward herewith a copy of letter dated 1.7.2014 of the
Hon’ble Member of Parliament, A & N Islands addressed to the Hon’ble LG, A
& N Islands raising certain issues relating to grant / renewal of tribal pass to the
non- tribals for visiting the tribal area (reserve area) in these islands. The DC
being the Competent Authority to issue / renew tribal pass under the PAT
Regulation, 1956, you are requested kindly to look into the issues raised by the
Hon’ble MP, A &N Islands and furnish your comments to this office latest by
today by return fax.

Encl:A/A
Yours faithfully,
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